
 

 

 
         Date: 16 Aug 2022 
 
 
 

 

Dear Year 1 families, 

I hope you and your children have all had a wonderful summer and are getting ready to start a new 
term with us at Kowloon Junior School.  

I am writing at this time to let you know about the most updated plans we have in place for Tuesday, 
August 23rd.  

The children will all be in school, as planned, with their teachers from 8:30-12:00pm.  

Please send them with all of the requirements listed on the website (i.e. water bottle, snack, school 
bag etc)  

For the parents, due to the ongoing restrictions, we've had to adjust our plans and they are as 
follows: 

8:00-8:30am -  

• parents drop students off at the school gate or send them on the school bus 

• students are greeted by their teachers inside the school 

Note: parents are not allowed on site at this time.  

10:30am - 1 parent per child is welcome to come into school, meeting in the library (1st floor) 

Note: You must scan the leave home safe app before entering and those with a yellow or red code are 
not permitted on site. 

10:30-11:15am -  

• Dr. Schmitz will give a brief talk followed by any parent Q&A  



 

 

• parents will be grouped for a school tour, led by a member of staff  

11:15-11:50 am - parents invited to go to the year 1 classrooms with their children 

11:50 am - parents take children home  

We look forward to meeting you all again on Tuesday and if you have any questions before then 
please do not hesitate to email me. 

Have a great week ahead.  

Mrs. Doucette (dawn.doucette@kjs.edu.hk) 
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